20 April 2022

T & J Arnott Superannuation Fund

We wish to advise;

Anchorage Investment Trust was a trust set up in 2012 by a former financial adviser to trade in
Contracts For Difference. This adviser left Australia for places unknown in 2015. Complaints have
been made to the police by the Trustee of the super fund and other investors in Anchorage and it is
our understanding that inquiries are still being made by those authorities.

The trustee of the super fund has not made a decision at this time to write off the units noted as
held in the Anchorage Investment Trust in the event recovery is ever possible should the promoter
ever be apprehended.

No other documentation is held.

Thomas Arnott
Director, Inavik Pty Ltd ATF the T & J Arnott Superannuation Fund



